
Learning   Enjoying   Achieving 

 Brampton Village Primary School 

01480 375063 

Newsletter 
 

Spring Term 2021 8th January Letter 1 
 

office@brampton.cambs.sch.uk                                                              www.brampton.cambs.sch.uk                                                        
 
 
Headteacher’s notes… 

 
I don’t know about you but it feels to me as if the Christmas and New Year 
holiday was a long time ago. Staff were in school on Monday all looking 
forward to welcoming the children back in on Tuesday when suddenly we 
had to re-plan and adjust to different circumstances. Last term there were 
so many positive things to celebrate and we all recognised how well the 
children had done since returning in September. It now feels as if we almost 
have to start again which is why keeping in touch with school and taking 
part in the remote learning each day is so important. Many of you have 
asked for packs of work and these have been collected, along with blank exercise books. Further packs can 
be requested by contacting the school. We are trying to get further laptops and if you need a 4g router 
please let us know as we can also request these. In line with DFE guidance and our Remote Learning Policy, 
teachers are maintaining daily contact with children via Zoom, Teams, Office 365, Starz or Evidence Me. If 
teachers do not see or hear from children they will contact families initially by email and then telephone if 
there is no response. This is simply to maintain contact and not to check what work is being completed. 
Please remember that as a school we will continue to support you as best we can – you can email us on 
closure@brampton.cambs.sch.uk and we will pass the messages on and get back to you. 
 
We have now set up a contact group for all those who have 
returned Critical Worker forms. We have sent messages out today – 
if you feel you should have received an email as part of this group 
and haven’t done please email closure@brampton.cambs.sch.uk . 
Bookings for next week have now been confirmed and we will open bookings for the following week (week 
beginning 18th January) on Monday at 11.00am.   
 
Staff have been sharing many examples of work that the children have been completing and it is fantastic 
to see them doing so well!  
 

Take care and stay safe. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Peter Allen        Mrs Emma Spencer 
Headteacher        Chair of Governors 
Brampton Village Primary School     Brampton Village Primary School  
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